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November 30, 2010

SUBJECT: Recommendation letter —Aviel Vaisler, AVINNOVATION CONSULTING LLC

To whom it may concern,

This is to confirm that Mr. Aviel Vaisler, Principal, AVINNOVATION CONSULTING LLC was
contracted by Precision Zone, Inc. to provide consulting services. Mr. Vaisler conducted
observation of our operations and made recommendations for modifications and
improvements that will enable the firm to achieve ambitious growth goals, and accomplish
several targeted initiatives. Mr. Vaisler's recommendations were in the areas of
organization structure and overall operations, business development and long term
planning, sales and marketing, goals and objectives, employee performance measurements,
reward and recognition, quality management, project management, training and employee
development.

Mr. Vaisler did an exceptional job for us and we are very satisfied with the detail, insight
and relevance of his observations and recommendations. His completed project has
become Precision Zone's roadmap for the future.

Mr. Vaisler was very professional, ethical and appropriate in his work style and in
interacting with our employees and it was a pleasure to work with him. His work pace was
excellent and he completed the project on time and on budget.

We highly recommend Mr. Vaisler and his work, and Precision Zone would feel confident
about contracting with Mr. Vaisler for future projects.

Sincerely,

Anton Koretskov,
Owner and General Manager
Precision Zone Inc.



